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Special Meeting -Asa Waters Task Force 411 BHEY MASE
Date: June 20, 2017 Time: 6:00 PM »

Meeting called to order at 6:01 PM by Vice-Chairman Armand White

Present: Jeff Dore, Armand White, Jen Atteridge, Mary Griffith, Paul Routhier and John
McElroy

Absent: Sandy Cristo

Visitors- Pauline Tranter, Joyce Dore, Marie Colacchio, Tom Griffith, Ron Despres-Tree
Warden, and Dennis Hill

This meeting was called to discuss the pros and cons of the Town of Millbury holding it's
own liquor license for the Mansion. Members spoke their feelings about what should
happen and how to accomplish it.

Ron Despres, the tree warder as present to discuss spraying for gypsy moth caterpillars.
Mary Griffith made a motion to spray the grounds for gypsy moth caterpillars, and was
seconded by Jen Atteridge, subject to Director talking to Bill Emmott to get price and to
use his discression and accept a reasonable price. So voted.

After much discussion on the liquor license issue, Armand suggested to table further
discussion unit September, so that discussion can include input from Town Manager. His
plan to pay for his ideas, and what he expected to accomplish should be presented to the
whole task force. A motion to table further discussion was made by Jeff Dore and
seconded by Jen Atteridge. Possible date of September meeting was September 5,
2017. So voted.

Motion was made to adjourn by Jeff Dore at 6:50 PM. Seconded by Paul Routhier,

Respectfully submitted, Jeffrey Dore-Clerk

Next meeting September 5, 2017
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